You asked:

Please could you tell me how many fixed penalty notices have been issued for fly-tipping in Leicester since they were introduced in May 2016?

Answer: To date we have issued 27 FPNs for fly-tipping since May 2016

Additionally, please can you let me know the postcode/street name for the worst fly-tipping hotspots in Leicester.  What is the worst fly-tipping incident recorded since May 2016? – please include specific details on the particular incident including what items were left. 

The most fly tipped street is Mere Road but this is an extremely long road and goes through 3 wards, Spinney Hills, Stoneygate and Wycliffe.  It averages between 19-31 a month, and is our top road where we are working with landlords and tenants.
The majority of our fly tips are domestic items and usually consist of car loads.
Our records show that the worst fly-tipping incident recorded since May 2016 occurred in February 2016 on Thurcaston Road within the Beaumont Leys Ward which involved the removal of Household items, electrical items, garden furniture, bricks, wood and a large amount of bags equivalent to 4 transit loads.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

